
 

              

 
Randy O’Shea started in our new 
Chemical Engineering Building when we 
returned after renovations. That was 
2018!  His attention to detail, the way he 
cares about the building and how he 
interacts with our staff and students are 
second to none.   
 
Randy deserves recognition for his 
dedication to Dalhousie.  We are lucky to 
know him.  
   
Paula Colicchio  
Department of Process Engineering and Applied Science  
September 19/24 
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Dedication to Dalhousie 

KUDOS 


